CATHOLIC SOCIETIES OF THE CHURCH OF ENGLAND IN THE DIOCESE OF LIVERPOOL

The Church Union - The Confraternity of the Blessed Sacrament – The Guild of All Souls The Guild of Servants of the Sanctuary- The Society of Mary – The Society of the Holy Cross Forward in Faith - The Society under the patronage of Saint Wilfrid and Saint Hilda

From: The Rev. Ian Brooks, SSC
St Paul's Vicarage, Delabole Road, Croxteth, Liverpool L11 6LG
(Bishop of Beverley's Representative in Liverpool)

frigb@blueyonder.co.uk

0151 548 9009

CALLING ALL SERVERS!



With the permission of the Secretary General of the Guild of Servants of the Sanctuary, and at the kind invitation of Canon Christopher Cook, SSC, there will be a meeting of all interested servers to revive the Liverpool Chapter of the GSS at the church of

St Agnes, Ullet Road, Liverpool, L17 3BA on Saturday 20th September 2014.

12 noon Angelus and Solemn Mass
1.15 pm Soup and sandwich lunch
with talk by Cllr Jeremy Wood about the Guild.
Discussion about future meetings and activities in Liverpool
2.30 pm CBS Vespers and Benediction

Servers are invited to bring their robes and to take part in the services.

If you are intending to come and would like lunch,

it would be kind if you could let Fr Cook know.

His telephone number is 0151 733 1742 and his email leoclericus@aol.com

We hope that you will be able to join us for the afternoon and encourage other servers to come along.

With best wishes, Fr Ian